
PINEWOOD PATTER 

September, 2016 
 

Village Update 
 

Village Administrator:  The 
Village is in the process of hiring 
a new Village Administrator.  
Say a prayer we are blessed with 
someone who has high integrity, 
is knowledgeable, is a great 
leader, and is a good listener. 
 
Village Board Members:  
Village Board member Larry 
Moore resigned this week.  Next 
April, several seats will be 
available as Tom Scherr has also 
mentioned that he is not planning 
to run again.  The “Get Out To 
Vote” campaign will be in full 
swing next spring. 
 
Attention Storage People 
We need to relocate all of the 
boats that are stored next to the 
clubhouse. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are going to build a new 
storage building for our 
equipment.  Eventually the boats 
will be stored behind this building 
on the land where the old 
well-house building is located.  
In the meantime – if your 
boat/trailer needs some attention 
– please take care of it so you/we 
are able to move it. 

 

September Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 
Happy Birthday to: 

  Brittany McCutchen   9th 
  Lyndsi Noren     11th  
  Hannah Grooms     20th 
  Gavin Johnson     25th 
  MaryLou Knepper     27th 
  Michael Knepper     30th 
 
Trash in Pinewood 
On a daily basis, someone walks 
through Pinewood and picks up 
trash.  Daily.  One should wonder – 
why do we have to have someone 
walk the park daily to clean our 
streets?  Sadly it is because there is 
always something to pick up. 
Thoughtlessly tossing out trash onto 
streets and in other public spaces (the 
post office) has become a bad habit 
of too many people.  And it’s not 
just here in Pinewood.   Did you 
know cigarette butts take up to 10 
years to disintegrate?  But it’s not 
just smokers who litter.  The most 
common objects found during litter 
clean-up are fast-food and beverage 
containers.  A national study shows 
that 75% of people admitted they 
have littered in the past 5 years.  
ENOUGH!  It takes knowledge and 
discipline to change bad habits.  
Now that you have been informed – 
talk to your children, retrain yourself 
and quit littering. 

Fall Checklist 
* Check your heat tapes. 
* Have your furnace inspected and  
   cleaned. 
* Check your smoke detectors. 
* Check your skirting for gaps. 
 
Pine needle pick-up 
We will be picking up and disposing 
of pine needles in October.  Please 
rake your pine needles to the edge of 
the road, but please do not place the 
pine needles ON the road.   
 
 
 
 
School starts on Thursday, 
September 1st. 
 

Annual Village-Wide 
Rummage Sale 

 
Saturday, 

September 17th 
 
If you want your name and address to 
be included on the Village-Wide 
map, please call Jessi Haney at 
534-5083 
 

 
 

It’s raspberry picking time! 
Enjoy the rest of the summer! 


